
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

 

The following bids were received for the Reed Bingham & Evergreen Church Road 

resurfacing project:  

 

Scruggs Company    $193,768.21 

 

 Reames Concrete      238,966.25 

 

Larry Sanders, County Engineer, recommends that the county accept the low bid from 

Scruggs Company in the amount of $193.786.21.  State assistance for this project is 

$186,000.  

 

 

Chairman will need a motion to accept the low bid from Scruggs Company  in the amount 

of $193,768.21 and authorize Larry Sanders, County Engineer, to move forward and 

prepare contracts for the project.  

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion made by      
Second made by      
Any discussion:              
              
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vicki Parrish, County Clerk October 30, 2019 

Reed Bingham & Evergreen Church Resurfacing 
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